
 
 

 

September 2025 Leduc Trustee Report for 
School Council 

Trustee Jolyne De Marco  
 

​​  

Welcome back to a new school year! I am grateful for the dedication of our School Councils in 
supporting our students, families, and schools. Your commitment helps strengthen the home, 
school, and parish relationship that is at the heart of Catholic education. 

Loving God, 
We ask Your blessing upon our students, staff, and families as a new school year begins. May 
our schools be places of faith, learning, safety, and joy. Guide our School Councils as they serve 
in partnership, and may all we do be rooted in Christ’s love. Amen. 

August Highlights 

●​ Evening at the Mac: This heartwarming evening, supporting Catholic Social Services - Sign of 
Hope, was attended by Trustee De Marco (Leduc), Trustee Linner (Drayton Valley) and Trustee 
Effon (Wetaskin) as well as senior Administration.  

●​ Library Update: Discussed requirements for classifying materials/creating inventories of 
reading material. September 2: Minister of Education paused all implementation efforts and 
await further instruction.  

●​ New Central Office Building: The Board received some initial planning for the new Central 
Office building 

●​ Beaumont High School: Awaiting Alberta Infrastructure for the next step. Toured schools in the 
area for ideas. 

●​ Trustee Resignation: Dawn Miller has resigned from her role as trustee. She is the new 
Governance Manager with the Alberta Catholic School Trustees’ Association (ACSTA). We are 
grateful for her contributions and wish her many blessings in this new chapter. 

Board Priorities 

Upcoming Important Dates  

●​ Now  - September 22 - Trustee nominations open 
https://www.starcatholic.ab.ca/division/school-board/183763​
 

●​ September 17 - Committee of the Whole Meeting and Board Meeting​
 

●​ October 18 & 19 - Catholic Education Sunday (see poster attached)​
 

●​ October 20 - Municipal and Trustee election 

https://www.starcatholic.ab.ca/download/414083
https://www.starcatholic.ab.ca/division/school-board/183763
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